
Keeping our kids safe in Ladera Ranch is what we all want. 
A special forum on Stranger Danger is planned for both children and 

parents to address the recent incidents of attempted kidnappings 

in Ladera Ranch. This educational forum is a perfect venue 

for your children to hear first hand from Sheriff Sandra 

Hutchens about how to practice safety. Also on hand will 

be the Orange County Sheriff’s Department to present 

specific steps we can take to ensure your kids’ 

safety through role playing and other means.


